
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 3, 2002 

THORNHILL JOINT PARK DEVELOPMENT 
(ITEM 11, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 27, 2002) 

 
 Recommendation 
 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That in accordance with the three-way partnership policy, that staff be directed to commence 
negotiations with the appropriate representatives, including the Thornhill Public School, for the 
installation of playground equipment for the sum of approximately $12,000.  

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Kadis. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 


